
 

Safety Information Brief 

 

 

 

 

BMA Hay Point Coal Terminal Released: 18th September 2020 

Heaving Lights – Red & Green 

Recently there was an incident at Hay Point Coal Terminal (HPCT) where the terminal line handling 
Crew were placed in the line of fire, of a Line Under tension, because the Ship’s crew tensioned lines 
while the Red (DO NOT TENSION) light was flashing. This placed the terminal line handling crew in 
the unacceptable position of a snap back zone, due to the vessel crew not following the terminal 
safety requirements and instructions. 

This is a reminder to all Vessels attending HPCT to follow the Hay Point Procedure – Port 
Information & Regulations for Vessels arriving (ID 000196672), available via your Shipping Agent 
and in particular the DO NOT Tension Light requirements, during line handling activities. 

 

The safety of our team members is paramount and we need your help to ensure that everyone can 
complete their task safely. 

 

For further information, please contact Hay Point Terminal 
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